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Dear Dr. Neil Costello,

You are cordially invited to the 2012 Annual Dinner of the Cambridge University
Hare and Hounds, and to the Roman Road Run which precedes it, to be held on Saturday 17th

March 2012 in Cambridge. I would like to take this opportunity to extend the invite to all
members of Cambridge and Coleridge.

The annual Roman Road Run is a 9.5 mile handicap race along a Roman Road,
starting from outside the city and finishing at Wandlebury Country Park. This year, the coach
to the start line will leave the Wilberforce Road athletics track at 12.30pm, with the race
beginning at approximately 1.15pm. After the race, the coach will return to the athletics track,
and there will be a presentation and refreshments available from 3.30pm.

The Annual Dinner this year is being held at Jesus College. Pre-dinner drinks will be
served from 6:30pm, and dinner will be served at 7.30pm. The menu is as follows:

Roasted Quails Breast with Parmesan Polenta and Roasted Figs, served with orange port glaze
Vegetarian: Pears with Roquefort Cheese, served with rocket and pickled walnut salad

Served with White and Red wine

Herb Crusted Roast Rack of Norfolk Lamb, with a pea puree and a rosemary and port jus
Vegetarian: Baked Mushrooms with Spinach, Brie and Walnuts

Served with White and Red wine

Spiced Winter Fruit Crumble, served with afresh custard cream sauce (seasonal fruit)

Served with Port

The cost of the meal with drinks is £35, which includes sparkling wine at the
reception, wine with your meal, and port after dinner. A non-drinking ticket costs £28, and
includes orange juice. If you would like to attend, please respond by email
(pjh91@cam.ac.uk) or mobile telephone before Thursday 1st March 2012. Please also send me
any dietary requirements. Following this, please send a cheque for the correct amount, made
out to "CUH&H" to Paul Hodgson, at the address listed above.

Yours in Sport,

Paul Hodgson
Cambridge University Hare & Hounds Honorary Secretary


